

NFSIS Community Council Meeting Minutes
April 28, 2016

1. Opening Verse
2. Minutes
 - a. Approved Minutes from 3.24.16
3. Teacher's Report
 - a. Lauren
 - i. Things are going well, some social unrest/uncertainty, daily routines have been smooth even with some interruptions (Eurythm and testing)
 - ii. Shelter building with Ryan at the community garden has started
 - iii. Camping trip planning-some parents may not attend, need to schedule a planning meeting for parents/chaperonnes, need Melinda to call volunteers to remind them to return volunteer slips
 - b. Jenica
 - i. In play mode, Thursday, May 12th at 6:00 pm for parents
 - ii. End Of Year assessments next two weeks
 - iii. BELA preschool visited today in am and pm
4. Principal's Report
 - a. Budget – current school, district, and TLC budgets presented
 - b. Enrollment – projection (including possible enrollees) is 37
 - c. 2016-2017 Registration
 - d. Open House – May 12 at 6:30
 - i. Scheduled for after the K-2 play
 - ii. Cassandra will produce a flyer
 - e. CC Meeting Schedule for May-August
 - i. May 26, 10:30 at Thesa's house
 - f. Office closed 5/30-8/1
5. Summer Fundraising
 - a. Cherry Days and Harvest Fest
 - b. Katy Goldsberry and Pat Frazier will coordinate these events
 - c. They will meet in mid-June
 - d. Need to book a Cherry Days site soon
 - e. Incorporate Michelmas with Harvest Fest
6. Eurythmy Debrief
 - a. Lauren-beneficial for students, academically and coordination-wise
 - b. Jenica-noticed an improvement during recorder class, students engaged in class, helpful to have movement at the beginning of the day
 - c. Possibility to share expense with Juniper Ridge next year
 - d. Is it possible to schedule earlier in the year
 - e. Fundraising goal to have it twice per year (Shannon would take \$700 per week + airfare + accompanist)
 - f. Is there crossover that could be conducted between Eurythmy and Dance enrichment blocks
 - g. Public classes were awesome and need more of for next year
7. Next Year's Classrooms
 - a. Need to paint a 3rd room
 - b. Proposal – 4th/5th in current storage room, 2nd/3rd in current Ziccardi room, K/1st stays
 - c. Thesa would like to paint in late May/Early June

NFSIS Community Council Meeting Minutes
April 28, 2016

8. CC membership discussion
 - a. Need to establish volunteerism as a requirement, not an option
 - b. Revisit marketing and educational literature over the summer
 - c. Indicate the cost of a NFSIS model in the private sector, and make the requirement to contribute finances or volunteer time
 - d. Stronger stance on the private education experience that students are receiving on a public school dime
9. Next meeting will be on May 26th at 10:30am at Thesa's house in Hotchkiss